[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents,

To fund our class shirts and other activities throughout the year, we are requesting a $35.00 activity fee. This will cover: 2 field trips, one class t-shirt, Scholastic news magazine subscription, bait for Fishing at Joe Budd Fishing Camp, and a Kona Ice treat (any monies left will go towards end-of-the-year activities).  The fee can be paid in 2 installments (this is optional).  You may pay $20 by September 7th, and the remaining $15 by October 1st.  Checks should be made out to Kate Sullivan.  
Attached you will find the form with sizing for the class t-shirt. We will be using these t-shirts for our field trips, field day, and other special occasions.  Parent/Volunteer t-shirts are available for $10.00. Please complete the form below and return it with your money or check.  Thank you so much.  
                                                                                 

Third Grade Team




3rd Grade[image: ]
Class T-shirt Order Form
	
Child’s Name_______________________________________

Please indicate which size you are ordering by putting an X in the blank below. (Please note that sizes run small.):

Youth S ____	 Youth M ____	 Youth L ____ 	Youth XL ____

Adult Sizes:  ___S   ___M ___L    XL___ XXL___ XXXL___

	

image1.wmf

